
Florence Township Heritage Preservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes from 8 May 2018  

Two members, Bill Bruce and Cathy Kouchich and the Town Board representative, Jan Bruce were 

present. 

The meeting started at 6 PM. 

Bill discussed the status of a letter to Margaret Anteblian regarding the condition of Locust Lodge.  That 

letter has been sent, certified mail return receipt requested. 

Bill noted that now that the Town Hall has been resided, we should solicit bids from painting contractors 

to paint the remaining wood trim. 

There was an update from Cathy regarding the disposition of State owned land in front of the 

Lundstrom, Ruggles, Kouchich and Koplin properties and the extension of Barton Street east of Lake 

Avenue. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

 


